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Diving into Principle! The first two days are dedicated to deeper study of the Principle. Today, we had the 
pleasure of inviting Rev. Nakamura again for his lectures on Divine Principle and also Rev. Kachi for 
advanced lectures for those who heard Rev. Nakamura last year. 
 
Even though many participants heard the content before, many of them learned new things from Rev. 
Nakamura. One brother said he realized that the lectures helped him to reflect where he was in life and to 
make new determinations to overcome and become better.  
 
Rev. Kachi’s lectures were inspiring. Despite the language barrier, the deeper content opened a door into 
God’s heart, and some participants were in tears during the lectures.  
 
Meal times, teams spent together to share what they learned, and even though many were still overcoming 
jet lag, participants worked hard to pay attention and internalize the points.  
 
All-in-all, it was an awesome first full day at the CARP HyoJeong Trip! Here’s to many more!  
 

 
 


